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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

Subject: Notice to Diesel Engine Operators with Diesel Particulate Filters (DPFs) 

 

Date: April 10, 2018 

 

Effective Immediately  

 KCAB PROHIBITS ALL DPF DIESEL VEHICLES FROM REGENERATING INSIDE THE AOA 

 The FAA and NFPA 407 have requirements for diesel engine vehicles that have Diesel Particulate Filters 

(DPFs). These vehicles need to regenerate, or burn off particulate in the filter, at certain intervals. This 

produces high heat and can cause ignition of nearby materials.  

  

 At this time, KCAB prohibits all DPF diesel vehicles from regenerating inside the AOA. These vehicles 

need to go to a safe location in the public area to regenerate. Operators are reminded to exercise 

caution during the regeneration period in consideration for the high heat emission and likelihood of 

exhaust fumes. 

  

 Any questions or concerns can be addressed to Chief Stephen Listerman at 859-767-3112 or 

slisterman@cvgairport.com 


